
 

 

Monday 4 November 

 

 

Kia ora e te whānau, 

 

Term 4 is always a busy fun term with lots of different activities 
happening. Please regularly check your emails and notices for 
information around what has been planned. 

 

Planning for 2025 

We are currently planning and organising things for 2024. If you know of anyone turning 5 next year 
please encourage them to get an enrolment pack from office. Likewise if you know you will be moving 
away from the area please let us know. 

Collier Volunteers 

We had an amazing team from Colliers volunteer their time for a day last week. They helped our 
caretaker Don Knight begin painting the front fence, however the weather wasn’t kind to us so the 
team woked on Te Mara Kotahitanga putting edging around beds and preparing the ground for our 
tamariki to plant. A huge thank you to the team. 

Drop off in the mornings 

If your tamariki are being dropped off at school after the bell has gone at 8:55am please remind them 
that they need to come to the school office for a late card. It is important we are able to account for all 
tamariki at school as possible. Some tamariki are also finding it hard to open the school gate on their 
own, if this is the case please help them through the gate as there isn’t always someone around to do 
this after 8:55am. 

We appreciate your ongoing support and look forward to working alongside you over 
the rest of the term. 

 

Mahia i runga i te rangimarie me to ngākau mūhaki 

With a peaceful mind and respectful heart, we will always get the best results. 

 

 

Many thanks 

Janet Evans 

Principal 

 

 

EPUNI SCHOOL 


